
To proactively prevent the spread of 
COVID-19, we have deemed it in the
best interest of the community to

temporarily suspend all city-sponsored
performances, events, and gatherings. 

 

Beginning Saturday, March 14, 2020
the events scheduled at the Plainfield

Performing Arts Center, the Senior
Center and through the Division 

of Recreation are all canceled until 
further notice.

ATTENTION PLAINFIELD
RESIDENTS


